
 

Parent’s Association 

 

We are delighted to announce that a new Parents’ Association (PA) committee was 

recently formed. The PA aims to raise funds for the school, act as a representative 

group for non-education related policies and contribute to building a stronger community 

for families and pupils.   

 

The PA will give an update of upcoming social and fundraising events via the newsletter.  

If you would like further information or would like to get involved, please contact 

cootehallpa@gmail.com.  

The committee members are as follows: Mary Cassidy, Megan Finan, Lisa Foley, Nicole 

Harney, Toni Keaney, Annie Noone, Louise Roche, Lorraine Sharkey and Mairead Smith.  

 

Our first fundraising venture will be Lá Glás for St. Patrick’s Day.  

This year, the school and the Parent’s Association are asking children to dress up and 

wear green on Friday,15th March, to celebrate St Patrick’s Day, with a coin donation 

(typically €1 or €2) which can be done in cash or through the way2pay (pre-set at €2, but 

can be changed at your discretion). The funds raised will go towards new iPads for the 

school students.   
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